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John, Lisa 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

29 November 2012 16:37 
John, Lisa 
Chopping, Jane 
RE: Inquest of Gladys Richards 

Dear Lisa 

Further to your request for dates to avoid for above in your email of :15 November, please avoid the following in 

regard to David Black’s diary. 

11 Feb 

18 - 22 Feb 

18- 22 March 

24 - 16 April 

David Black would like a telcon with David Horsley in the near future.., is this best to book through you? 

With kind regards 

Jane 

Jane Chopping 

Executive Assistant to the Dean Director 
KSS Deanery 

7 Bermondsey Street 

London SE1 2DD 

Tel: 0207 415 3402 

Fax: 0207 415 3686 

Email:i Code 

Sent: 15 Novemb~i~-2O-12-~-O.~3[ 
To: Chopping, Jane 
Subject: Re: Inquest of Gladys Richards 

Hello Jane 

Please see below comments from HM Coroner Mr Horsley and in view of this could you possibly submit fresh dates 

to avoid for Prof Black up to the end of April next year please? 

ManyThanks 

Regards 

Lisa JOHN 

Coroners Officer 

Portsmouth & South East Hampshire 

As you will be aware, this Inquest is scheduled to commence on 3 December 2012. 
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I had hoped to accommodate the Inquest in a room with hearing loop facilities to 

accommodate Mrs McKenzie’s hearing difficulties. However, no such room was available for 

the period of the Inquest and as an alternative I was planning to hold the Inquest in my small 

courtroom in Portsmouth Guildhall. Although it has no facilities for the hard of hearing, 

hoped it would give Mrs McKenzie the best chance of being able to fully participate in the 

proceedings. 

Mrs McKenzie has now informed me that a larger room will be needed as she anticipates 

there will be considerable numbers of the public and the media attending the hearing. Quite 

clearly, my courtroom could not cope with anything like a large number of people. There are 

no other premises available to me at short notice that could. 

To avoid having to turn away persons who wish to attend, it is with great regret that I must 

therefore postpone the start of the Inquest to obtain larger accommodation that will, £ 

hope, meet both the requirements of capacity and Mrs McKenzie’s hearing difficulties. I 

have tried to find such accommodation at short notice but this has not been possible. 

I fully appreciate and apologise for the inconvenience this will cause to other interested 

persons and I recognise the need to proceed as quickly as possible to conclude Mrs Richards° 
..... ~hquest. I can make myself available to hear the Inquest at any time during the period 28 

January 2013 and 12 April 2013, barring 8 February, 4 March and 18 March. Please may I 

ask you/Counsel instructed by you to let me or my office know at the earliest opportunity 

which, if any, dates in this period when you/Counsel could not attend the hearing ? 

I am away from the office for the next week as I am engaged in a lengthy Inquest. 

Therefore, please could you respond to Mrs Lisa John, my Coroners Officer ? Her email 

address is - 

David C. Horsley, LL.B, Solicitor 

H.M. Coroner 

Portsmouth & South East Hampshire 

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only. 

if you have received this email due to an error in addressing, 
transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the 
author know. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, 
disclose, distribute, copy or print it. 

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth 
City Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used. 

Tiffs email and a~y attachments to it ~r~ay be co~fide~tial and are inte~ded solely ~t~r the use of the ~d~vid~al to who~n it is 
addressed. Any views or opi~i~ms expressed are so~ely those of the author and d �1~ ~ (} t ~ecessar~[y represent those of KSS 

Deanery / Brightm~ & Sussex University Hospital If ytlmF e-ma~ is a request l~tr ln~k~rmafion made ~der the terms ~f the 

Freedom of [~t~2)rmation Act 2~t~0, please send your e-mail to FoI@bsuh.nhs.uk. If vmt are not the ~ttended recipient of 

this email, you must ~e~ther take any action based upon ~ts contents, ~or copy or show ~t to a~yone. Please colll~ct the 

sender if you believe yo~ have received this email in error. 
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This email and a~y attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely fi)r the use of the individual to whom it is 
addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of KSS 
Deanery / Brighton & Sussex University Hospital. ]lf),our e-mail is a reqnest tbr information made under the terms of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000, please send your e-mail to Fo]i@bsuh.nhs.uk. If you are not the intended recipient of 
this email, you m~st ~either take any action based upon its contents, nnr cop.,,’ nr show it tn anyone..Please contact the 
sender if you believe ymt hav~~ received this ema~l in error. 


